Heldenfels, Leane

From: Ross Wilson sdems@easisalosibiseemms

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 11:05 AM

To: Heldenfels, Leane

Subject: Re: Withdraw 900 South 1st from 11/10 agenda?
Leane,

Thank you for the email. We spoke with Nikki Hoelter, in addition to vourself, and it
was confirmed that the front yard setback was a planning commission variance. That
being said, you are clear to mark our case, C15-2014-0093, as withdrawn.
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Thank you for your time and help on this case.

B e e
ROSS WILSON

director of community development
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On Mon, Nov 3, 2014 at 10:42 AM, Heldenfels, Leane <Leane.Heldenfels(@austintexas.gov> wrote:

We’re sending paéket to printer today, thought I would mark your case withdrawn on the agenda if that is the
case — maybe you haven’t completely decided yet?

Leane




